
January 17, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Dale Scott 

UC Berkeley, English Department 

235 Wheeler Hall 

Berkeley, CA  94729 

 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

 

Per your request received via e-mail on January 16, 1996, I have enclosed copies of the final 

determination notification forms from the October 24, 1995 Board meeting.  The forms cover 37 FBI 

documents and 197 CIA documents. 

 

I have added your e-mail address to our group list in order to receive our press releases and other 

items of interest through e-mail. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


